
DAILY BULLETIN FOR PARENTS
MONDAY MARCH 18TH 2024

REVISION

Registration is now open for Multicultural Night 2024. The annual event is
scheduled for Wednesday, May 1st. There are two forms: one to gather
cultural information for a visual map display and a second to register for a
display, performance, activity, or food donation. We encourage ALL families
to participate!
Family and Staff Survey: https://forms.gle/GRqypBqH51yFqZd37
Sign Up Form: https://forms.gle/DKzgrTmrt9Jz6tPA8

There is one week left to guarantee your student a copy of the 2024 yearbook. We
only have 100 copies left in our current order. If you are thinking of purchasing a
yearbook, go to Jostens Yearbook: DMS to buy at the current price. It will be more
expensive if you wait until June when they are delivered and we will sell out. Don't
wait! Email guerrieria@evesham.k12.nj.us or schafferc@evesham.k12.nj.us if you
have any questions.

PICTURES: Packages can be ordered online at MyLifetouch and use picture ID
EVTGVDHGW.

Attendance Policy

If your child(ren) will be absent or late, notify us via
demasiabsence@evesham.k12.nj.us BY 8:00 am.

Your email format should be as follows:

1. Subject line: DES, DMS, or BOTH
2. Body: Student(s) name, grade(s), number of days out or estimated time of arrival.

**If you are notifying after 8:00 am, you must call. Please do your best to call BEFORE
9:00 am as we are trying to keep our students safe.

EARLY DISMISSALS: If you are picking up your child for an unexpected early dismissal,
please contact your child’s house office. We will have the student prepared to leave with
a pass and notify their teachers. You may leave a voice message or send an email. You
will need your license with you in order to sign your child out at the front office.
Red House: (a.m.) ext. 2730 colee@evesham.k12.nj.usElena Cole

(p.m.) ext 2730 reddingtonb@evesham.k12.nj.usBonnie Reddington

Green House: ext. 2720 collinsm@evesham.k12..nj.usMarianne Collins
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GENESIS/EMERGENCY CARDS: Please take a minute to check that all information in Genesis is
correct (i.e. names, address, email address and phone numbers) and matches the information
on the emergency card. This information is used to generate all correspondence (school
messages) and is needed to make sure you are receiving electronic information and securing
release of your child to the proper parent/guardian.

*ATTENTION PARENTS*: If you will be dropping off any item(s) for your students to pick up
during the course of the day (i.e. sports equipment, instruments, lunches, classwork, etc.),
please make sure it is labeled with your student’s name, grade and hall, slips are available in
the hallway. Place the labeled item(s) in the basket for the appropriate hall and we will make
sure the student receives. In order to ensure the safety of our students, we are minimizing
access in the building.

NURSE’S NOTE: Students should carry their own water bottle and can use the reusable water
stations throughout the school.

CLUBS, SPORTS & ACTIVITIES: Use MYPAYMENTSPLUS (located on the ETSD homepage as well
as at the bottom of the DMS homepage) to enroll your student in any of the after school

activities. The one time fee is for one year.

SPORTS:

AFTER SCHOOL SPORTS SPECTATORS: Students are not permitted to “stay through” until the
start of an after school sporting event. Students must report home following their school day
and be transported back to school at the start of the event with a Parent/Guardian.
Parents/Guardians must remain with their child(ren) for the duration of the event.

Stay tuned for more information about meeting and tryout dates for your sport. All sports will
require an updated physical from your doctor.

WRESTLING TEAM!!!!! Please return your uniforms placed in a plastic bag with your name on
the bag. Return the uniforms to either Mr. Lawrence or Ms Quinn. THERE WILL NOT BE A
PARTY until all uniforms are returned.

GARDEN CLUB: New club starting Tuesday March 26th. Please see Dr. Kruzdlo with any
questions.



Annual staff vs 7th grade volleyball game is scheduled for March 22, 2024 at 2:15.

CLUBS FOR WEEK OF MARCH 18TH, 2024

MONDAY MARCH 18TH, 2024

GIRLS LACROSSE: Tryouts meet outside gym lobby
HOMEWORK CLUB: Room 217
BASEBALL: Practice at memorial til 4PM
MULTICULTURAL CLUB: Room 337
BEYBLADE CLUB: Room 558 til 3:30
LEGO CLUB: Room 313
JAZZ BAND: MANDATORY!!!!!!

TUESDAY MARCH 19TH, 2024

SOFTBALL: Practice at Wellington fields
EMBROIDERY CLUB: Room 504
GIRLS LACROSSE: Tryouts meet outside gym lobby
HOMEWORK CLUB: Room 217
BOYS LACROSSE: Room 227
QUIZZO CLUB: Room 210
SAVE PROMISE CLUB: Room 519
VOLLEYBALL 6TH: gym final
NO CHORUS

WEDNESDAY MARCH 20TH



SOFTBALL: Practice wellington fields
EMBROIDERY: Room 504
GIRLS LACROSSE: Tryouts meet in gym lobby
HOMEWORK CLUB: Zen Den
BASEBALL: Practice at memorial until 4PM
MULTICULTURAL CLUB: Room 337
BAND: MANDATORY!!!!
NEWSPAPER CLUB: Room 519
VOLLEYBALL 7TH: Gym

THURSDAY MARCH 21ST

SOFTBALL: Practice wellington fields
GIRLS LACROSSE: Tryouts meet in gym lobby
HOMEWORK CLUB: Room 229
BASEBALL: Practice at memorial until 4PM
BOYS LACROSSE: Room 227
CHORUS: Room 558 til 3:30
APPRECIATION CLUB: Room 504
UMBRELLA CLUB: Room 519

FRIDAY MARCH 22ND

BASEBALL: Practice at memorial until 4pm






